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December 5, 2019

Pastor Dan DeBevoise

Park Lake Presbyterian Church
309 E. Colonial Dr.

Orlando, FL 32801

Dear Pastor Dan,

For 18 years our Hopeful Harvest event has provided families living in poverty a
hand-up with their family meal for Thanksgiving. At this event, our members
contribute $5 to receive a 10-pound turkey and all the yummy side dishes for
their family to share in the holiday. This provides struggling families with a
dignified way to enjoy a full traditional meal and makes their holiday a little
brighter.

450 families pre-registered for this event and on Monday, November 25, we were
able to provide meals to 1,850 people, 700 of whom were children, in a
community-centered, dignified manner. Through local food drives from generous
supporters and partners we were able to collect over 6,300 items to distribute to
families in need.

During the holiday season, families who are already stretched thin financially
every day are often overwhelmed with additional stress. Programs such as
Hopeful Harvest ensure these families have hope for the holidays. The $200
gift you recently made helps UP Orlando to continue a variety of
programs that help families move forward in their deepest time of
need, and we cannot thank you enough for your kindness.
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Hope and Joy,

Carla Cox

Programs Diregtor

Please use this as a receipt for your recent gift. A gift in the amount of $200 was given on date 2019-11-27.
No gifts or services were received for this contribution.
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